From: Safety Culture Surveys 
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2015 1:22 PM
To: 'ExecOffice@ena.org'
Cc: Brown, Erwin (AHRQ) (Erwin.Brown@ahrq.hhs.gov); Lefkowitz, Doris C. (AHRQ); Safety Culture Surveys
Subject: RE: ENA Feedback on Draft Pilot Test of the Proposed Hospital Survey on Patient Safety Culture Version 2.0

Hello Dr. Hohenhaus,

Thank you for your thorough review and comments on the AHRQ Hospital Survey on Patient Safety Culture Draft Version 2.0. The development team will take all of the issues and suggestions raised into consideration as we revise the items before the next round of cognitive testing. The suggestions provide us with several ways in which we can improve the survey and we thank all involved for taking the time and effort to prepare this great feedback.   

Sincerely, 
Naomi
---
Naomi Yount, PhD
AHRQ Hospital Survey on Patient Safety Culture Draft Version 2.0 Development Team
SafetyCultureSurveys@westat.com 
1-888-324-9749 

Sign up to receive notices about the SOPS surveys at: https://subscriptions.ahrq.gov/service/multi_subscribe.html?code=USAHRQ. Check Surveys on Patient Safety Culture and the specific surveys that you are interested in. 
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